## USING OUTDOOR CRICKET FACILITIES DURING LOCKDOWN IN ENGLAND





Do not use the facility if you, or a member of your household has symptoms of coronavirus however mild - observe government advice.



Wash your hands thoroughly before and after using the facility. Practice good hygiene at all times.



Observe social distancing rules at all times.



Usage should be booked with the club. No unauthorised use.



Maximum six people using the facilities together



Coaching can now take place with small groups of up to six (including the coach)



Adjacent nets not to be used (but every other net is ok, if users maintain social distance).



Use your own equipment if possible. No sweat or saliva should be applied to the ball at any time.



Please maintain 10 minutes between bookings.